
From: Brita Wolff  
Sent: 23 July 2022 18:33 
To: Planning 
Cc: Jenny Stevens; Coll 
Subject: 23 Rudall Crescent 
 
We strongly object to removal of Mimosa tree in front of 23 Rudall Crescent, it 
is a feature in the crescent, it is in nobodies way and the roots are not 
interfering with the wall 
  WE CONSIDDER  IT VANDALISM IF THE TREE IS REMOVED 
 
YOURS< 
 
ED WOLFF NO 19 Rudall crescent 
 
 


